
 

Hot Cross Buns! 

Today the children used a knife to spread 

butter on their Hot Cross bun and cut it in two.  

They went onto eat them. 

 

 
Can they tell you why we eat hot cross buns on 

Good Friday? 

 

Easter Fun! 

Today the children had great fun taking 

part in a variety of Easter traditional 

activities. 

 
 

They went on an egg hunt outside and then 

went egg rolling on the field outside. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Activities 
This week the children have been looking at the 

story of Easter as they learnt the reason why 

we celebrate Easter. 

 
They completed lots of craft activities as they 

made Easter cards for their families and made 

an Easter basket for our Easter Hunt. 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
b for bear, bird, bus and ball 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what 

sound the rhino, hen, goose and butterfly 

began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• pip 

• bun 

• bat 

 

 
28th March 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Thursday 28th March – Pre-School closes. 

We wish you and your families a very happy 

holiday. 

 

Monday 15th April – Pre-School Starts. 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in two 

photographs of your child.  If you haven’t yet done 

so, could you please send them into school by 

Monday 15th April as your child will need them as 

part of our history lesson. 

 

 

Thursday 18th April – Trip to Acorn 

Farm. 

All children need to bring a packed lunch 

in a named disposable bag and disposable 

drink cartons. 

15 Hour children need to come into Pre-

School at 9.00am and we will be back by 

approximately 2.30pm. 

All pickups will be at Pre-School on this 

day. 


